
2/25/2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 It has been my observation over the past year here at Newport NEKCA - PCC, how important it is 

to continue with the programs here for our participants. Our participants have gained much needed 

services, schooling, support and direction through these programs. 

 Having a Reach - Up case manager on site here at NEKCA - PCC has been very useful and 

convenient for the Parent Child Center participants.  

Thank You! 

Sincerely, 

 

Faye MacFarlane 

 

Newport NEKCA – PCC Administrative Staff Assistant   

 

 

 


